
      Welcome to Mrs. Zito’s 4th and 5th Grade Class                                                                   
 

School Supply List 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the new school year. I am looking forward to meeting and 

teaching your child. This year will be filled with exciting new challenges and 

experiences. Below is a list of supplies to get you ready for the school year. 

My Class: 

• 2 composition notebooks; 1 for Math and 1 for ELA 

• Pencils (not mechanical) 

• Eraser 

• Highlighter 

• 2 folders, 1 for homework, and 1 for classwork 

• Tissues   

• Grade 4 Science: notebook and Folder                                                                      

Social Studies notebook and folder 

• Grade 5 Science: 3 subject notebook and Folder                                     

Social Studies:  

***Students must have a soft cloth or drawstring carry bag to change 
classes.  Backpacks are not permitted for changing classes. ****  
 
 Thank you so much for your time and effort in this matter. I am looking forward 

to meeting you and working with your child in September. Have a great and relaxing 

summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                 Mrs. Zito 


